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Legislative Highlights

Ohio Sales Tax Holiday — ACTIVE THROUGH MIDNIGHT ON AUGUST 8™!

When Rep. Click and the General Assembly passed HB 33 last year, they approved a
statewide sales tax holiday from July 30t to 11:59pm on August 8™. During this period,
purchases of most tangible personal property under $500 will be exempt from sales tax.
Some examples of qualifying items include but are not limited to electronics, clothes,
home goods, dine-in food, pet food, toys, school and office supplies, sports equipment,
luggage, musical instruments, personal care products, and much more.

Tax holidays such as this one are a direct result of responsible budget management by
the General Assembly and present an excellent opportunity to complete back to school
shopping, stocking up on groceries, going out for a nice meal, or just good old fashioned
retail therapy! See here for more details and take advantage before it’s too late!

Going On in The District

The Seneca County Fair

Representative Click was honored to attend the Seneca County Fair and its many
festivities last week. Each year, the Seneca County fair presents a week of
entertainment, community connection, business activity, and much more to the people
of Seneca County. It is also an excellent time to for leaders and elected officials to easily
engage with community members and vice versa, an opportunity which Rep. Click has
always done his best to take advantage of.
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A major thank you and congratulations are in order for the fair’s organizers and the
businesses, organizations, and volunteers who worked hard to make it such a success!
Because of their efforts and each person who attended, participated, and made it home,
Seneca County is undoubtedly a better place!

Upcoming Events

- The Sandusky County Fair will take place from August 19t to August 25" at the
Sandusky County Fairground.

- The Ohio House of Representatives remains on summer recess until the current
election cycle ends in November.

| will continue to keep you abreast of the most important developments in Rep. Click’s
office through this bi-weekly newsletter, but | would ask that you do not hesitate to
contact me with any questions or concerns you may have!

Thanks!
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